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Presentations from the NKS Seminar on the Fukushima 
Accident and Perspectives for Nordic Reactor Safety and 
Emergency Preparedness, Stockholm, 8-9 January 2013.  
 
On request from many of the seminar participants, all presentations from the seminar have now been made 
available on the NKS website (http://nks.org/en/news/nks_fukushima_seminar_02.htm), where you can also 
see a suite of photographs taken during the seminar.  Many thanks again to all who participated.   
 
  


